
Tregolls Academy

Head of School Message

Diary Dates Learning of the Week

It has been a wonderful return to school for all pupils. Whether you are returning for your next year, joining us from a new school or
are part of our new Gannel class, welcome. I am extremely proud and honoured to be the Head of Tregolls Academy. A school
with huge potential that can thrive and offer our pupils an amazing education, full or rich experiences and confident teachers. I

am pleased to say that I will be continuing within this role as the permanent Head of School. I want to thank Mrs Drury for her hard
work and wish her well with her future endeavours. A letter has been sent to you outlining this key information. Next week our clubs
begin, please ensure that you have checked the Arbor App and signed up your child. There is a football club that is invite only and
some paid clubs. These are heavily subsidised by the school to keep costs down. We want to continue to grow our offer of music,

sports and creative clubs to extend the children's learning beyond the school day. Many of our new schemes of learning are
available for you to review on our school website and for those who were unable to attend the welcome meetings, information will

be emailed out next week so that are up to date. 

Have a lovely weekend,
Mr Rees

Monday 16th September -
Spaceport Team visiting Fowey
Class

Friday 27th September - Nasal Flu
Vaccinations

Week beginning 30th September -
Year 4 Residential Trips to
Carnyorth

Monday 28th October to Friday 1st
November - Half Term

Monday 4th November - INSET Day
(school closed for children)

We’ve loved seeing ALL of the
fantastic learning that has taken place
already in school. In Maths, everyone

has been working on their place value.
This week, children in Truro Class have

been using practical resources to
represent numbers to 100.

#TeamTregolls

Autumn Term - Week 2



Camel Class vs Truro Class– 
Truro Class 🏆

Cober Class vs Hayle Class –
Hayle Class 🏆

Fowey Class vs Lerryn Class -
Lerryn Class 🏆

EYFS Gannel Class – 85.77%
Year 1 Fal Class – 97.35%

Year 2 Camel Class – 92.69%
Year 3 Truro Class – 99.08% 🏆
Year 4 Hayle Class – 91.96%

Year 4/5 Cober Class – 95.56%
Year 5 Fowey Class – 97.27%
Year 6 Lerryn Class – 94.87%
ARB Kenwyn Class – 93.71%

TT Rockstars Tournaments

Celebration Certificates

Attendance Matters

Lighthouse Points

Reception Gannel Class - Muhammad
Year 1 Fal Class – Emily

Year 2 Camel Class – Zeke
Year 3 Truro Class – Leon
Year 4 Hayle Class – Lily

Year 4/5 Cober Class – Sean
Year 5 Fowey Class – Charlie
Year 6 Lerryn Class – Tobey

ARB Kenwyn Class – Whole Class 
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